
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAGE 2 

  WATER RESTRICTIONS 

RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL 

As Of June 13, 2018 

 

It is imperative that ALL GVSUD customers CONSERVE WATER REGARDLESS OF ITS SOURCE 

AND DISCONTINUE NON-ESSENTIAL WATER USES. 

 

During the current drought conditions, watering with an irrigation system or sprinkler is PERMITTED ONLY 

ONCE A WEEK, ON THE DESIGNATED WATERING DAY, between the hours of 12:00 a.m. to 10:00 

a.m. and 8:00 p.m. to midnight.   

 

The watering days are based on the last digit of your address. 

➢ 0 OR 1 MONDAY 

➢ 2 OR 3 TUESDAY 

➢ 4 OR 5 WEDNESDAY 

➢ 6 OR 7 THURSDAY 

➢ 8 OR 9 FRIDAY 

➢ If there is no street address associated with the property, such as a parkway, or if 

there is more than one street address associated with a single contiguous property, 

watering day is Wednesday. 

 

Excessive water usage is prohibited.  Soaker hoses, handheld hoses, drip irrigation systems or 5 gallon buckets 

are allowed on any day between the hours of 12:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. to midnight. 

 

GVSUD will implement restrictions based on the Edwards Aquifer Authority Critical Period Triggers.  San 

Antonio’s newspaper, radio and television stations, as well as the internet, will provide daily aquifer and spring 

flow levels.   

 

As drought conditions continue, citations may be issued to customers who do not follow water conservation 

guidelines.  GVSUD will turn water off if excessive water wasting is found. 

 

 

To report water leaks or water wasters, please call our office at 830-914-2330 
 

 
 “This institution is an equal opportunity provider, and employer” 




